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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

23rd February 2017   

Dear Bayview Families, 
Wow week 4 already! We have had a very busy 
start to the year. We have enrolled 39 new 
students and our roll is currently sitting on 366 
students. It is highly likely our roll will go over 400 
by the end of this year! We have been hassling 
the MoE for more space but the MoE is not so 
forthcoming with this. We will continue to hassle 
them with our roll growth numbers until we can 
get some kind of response from them. Sadly it all 
comes down to money. 
You will have noticed the roofing works that have 
been completed over the summer break. There 
has been a slight delay in starting phase 2 with 
the roofing iron not being ready. This should be 
delivered on Saturday so that works can be 
started next week. As you are aware this whole 
project involves painters, builders, gas 
connection technicians, as well as the roofing 
company and we very much appreciate your 
patience and understanding around the 
disruption around the school. 
Friends of Bayview School (FOBS) 
Thank you to all the parents who attended our 
FOBS meeting last Friday and to those who 
made contact via Facebook to add their 
suggestions. We have organised a range of 
fundraising events for the year and will space 
these out so we do not ask for lots of money all 
at once. Our initial fundraising (term 1) is to help 
offset the cost of taking parent helpers to camp. 
This is a full on 24/7 job which ensures the safety 
of our students. We know when it comes time for 
your child to attend camp you will want the same 
level of care and thus will support these 
fundraisers. The other thing we would like to 
raise funds for are wet weather games for 
classes. We have equipment in classes but it 
would be great to have some other games 
(packs of cards, etc) for kids to play with during 
these times. Other ideas we have talked about 
include: a raffle, discos, an a-thin, colour run, 
and quiz night. We will need helpers for each 
event so please follow our Bayview Primary 
Facebook page and watch out for notices and 
requests for help ☺ 
The remaining fundraising will be towards 
building a new big adventure playground. The 
big green one is very old and we are having to 
replace pieces of equipment on it on a regular 
basis. Our aim is to get our students to design a 
new one with equipment they want to use. To do 
this they will need to investigate existing 
playgrounds in the Auckland area. Obviously this 
is a big project and we will need to apply for 
some grants to supplement the fundraising we 
do.  

GARAGE SALE 
On Saturday 4th March we are holding the Great 
Bayview Garage Sale in our school hall. If you 
love bargains come along and see what you 
might be able to pick up for a reasonable price. 
One persons discarded items are another 
person’s treasure! 
If you have some items that you no longer 
require please bring them up to the school and 
we will add them to our collection. 
We look forward to working alongside you this 
year ☺ 
COMMUNITY DISCO 
Every disco we are asked by parents if toddlers 
and kids who don’t attend Bayview can join in to 
the disco. Up until now we have had to say no. 
This term we are holding a community disco 
where any children from the Bayview area can 
attend. We are holding the juniors/toddlers disco 
from 5pm- 6pm and the older kids disco from 
6pm – 7.30pm. It is up to you parents as to which 
disco your child attends as you know your child 
best. We will have lots of stalls on the night 
selling food, drinks, glow gear, and face painting, 
nail painting, fake tattoos, hair chalks, etc, so 
start collecting all your coins. Parents who wish 
to enter the hall will need to pay $2 also as an 
entrance fee. We have asked the community 
constables to attend also so our children can 
form positive relationships with them ☺ 
WALKING SCHOOL BUS 
Our fabulous walking school bus co-ordinator is 
hanging up their walking shoes! Andrea Osborne 
who has been our WSB co-ordinator for 8 years 
is moving on. Andrea has been involved with the 
WSB since its inception and moved into the 
coordinator role when it was vacated by Jo 
Hadley. Andrea has worked tirelessly to lift the 
profile of WSB and organised a range of fun and 
cool events for the children who use the service. 
Andrea has won national awards for her 
dedication and commitment to WSB and has 
been a role model for other co-ordinators and 
schools. On top of this Andrea has been a 
coach/manager for sports teams especially 
hockey last year coaching 3 hockey teams. We 
have very much valued Andrea’ voluntary 
service and we know the children have 
appreciated the opportunities she has given 
them. We are sad to lose Andrea and her skills 
but remain grateful for the time and enthusiasm 
she has shared with Bayview School. 
Angela Mueller has kindly volunteered to take 
over the WSB co-ordinator role. 

 
 

 

 

LEARNING AT BAYVIEW 
At Bayview School we have four 
learning qualities that support our 
learning. These are woven through 
our curriculum and assist our 
students in achieving their goals. 
Our learning qualities are: 
- I am learning how to 
RESILIENCE  
- absorb myself in learning 
- manage distractions 
- pay attention to detail 
- persevere 
RELATIONSHIPS 
- Decide whether or not to work 

on my own or with others 
- Work co-operatively and 

collaboratively with others 
- Be an active listener 
- Learn from others 
REFLECTIVENESS 
- Plan for my learning 
- Revise my learning 
- Make connections 
- Understand myself as a 

learner 
- Set my own learning intentions 

and goals 
RESOURCEFULNESS 
- ask questions 
- make connections 
- imagine 
- reason 

- make good use of resources 

Dates for diaries 
Long Bay Picnic 24/2 

BOT mtg 6pm 2/3 

The Great Bayview 
Garage Sale 

4/3 

Bayview Community 
Disco 

10/3 

Visiting Japanese 
teachers  

17/3 

Class Photos 21/3 

Parent helpers for 
camp mtg 6pm 

22/3 

Dental Van onsite 27/3 

Y5/6 CAMP 28-31/3 

BOT mtg 6pm 6/4 

Parent feedback 
meetings 

10-13/4 

Hat day parade 13/4 
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School Notices 

 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
Annabelle Sweetlove, Aroha 

Thompson, Andrew Thompson, Dallas 
Warren, Rico Hayden, Keira Webster 

 
We know you will all enjoy your time 

at Bayview School! 
    

Habitat Photographs 
 

This year our Habitat photos will 
be taken in Term 1, on the 21st 
March 2017. Please make sure 
to wear the correct full school 

uniform 
 

Bayview 
Kids 

Market 
A range of Fun Stalls run by our 

Bayview Kids 
Saturday 25th February 

2 – 4 pm 
Bayview Community Centre 

Please come along this Saturday 
to support our Bayview kids 

To make it easier for the children, 
we encourage you to bring 

Coins or small notes to spend. 
There will be lots of great stalls 
Including baking, toys, books, 

clothes and pampering. 
Stall holder registrations still 

open!!! 
www.jotform.com/Aheckler/bayv

iew-kids-market 

Travel wise  
 

As part of our Travel wise 
programme, we want to 
remind all parents to take 
care when driving around 
our school, and to pass 
this message on to friends 
and family.   Please stick 
to the speed limit when 
driving past our school.   
We can all play our part in 
keeping our children safe 
as they travel to and from 
school. 

 
 
 
 

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
24th Feb No Assembly 
03rd March Pikorua 
10th March         Harakeke 
17th March         Kauanuanu 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua  Habitats 2/3,4/5,16,10 
Kauanuanu Habitats  6,13,14,15 
Harakeke Habitats 17,1,12,8 

Bayview Community Disco 
Friday the 10th March 2017 in the Bayview Hall 

Parents on entry $2 

Juniors/Toddlers 5pm-6pm, entry $5 includes glow band 

Seniors/Intermediate 6pm-7.30pm, entry includes glow band. 
We will have a lot of different booths, including cupcakes, nail 

painting, face painting and more!! 

Tickets are available at the door or you can pay online(ezlunch). 

Dancercise  
Free Introductory Dance Class! (kids/adults) 

Experience a mix of varied styles Funky Jazz,Ballet, Creative 

Expression 
Thursday 23rd February;  Birkdale Int School,  200 Birkdale Rd., 

7-9 yrs:  3 30- 4 15 pm; - $80.00: 10+yrs:4 15- 5 15 pm; - $90.00   

4-6 yrs - Beginner classes available : $70.00 

Booking essential Contact: Lindi 0212524749 
danz@dancercise.co.nz 

 

School Picnic 
 

Long Bay 
Reserve 

Friday 24th 
February 2016 

 
All children will be going to Long Bay 
for our annual school picnic tomorrow 
Friday 24th February. We have 
reserved Site 5. 
 

Please note there will be no-one 
at school to supervise any 
students who do not attend. 
 
 

Summer Sports 

  

Year 2 & Year 3/4 Miniball & Year 5/6 Basketball 
 

Are you interested in playing Year 2, Year 3/4 Miniball or if you are a 
Year 5/6 Basketball for our school. 
The competition runs on Tuesday nights. The first playing nights will 
be Tuesday 21st March and games are played at North Shore Events 
Centre. 
The fees this year will be $90.00 per player which includes uniform 
hire and the North Harbour Basketball fees. Payment must be 
received before your child can be registered in a team. Teams will be 
confirmed on Friday 1st March. 
Please visit www.ezlunch.co.nz using your account to make your 
payment of $90.00. 
We require 8 players per team. 

mailto:danz@dancercise.co.nz
http://www.ezlunch.co.nz/


 


